STATE OF

OHIO

BOARD OF PHARMACY

Attention Pharmacists: The 2023 Ohio Substance Use Disorder
Professional Loan Repayment Program Now Accepting Applications

Applications for the 2023 Ohio Substance Use Disorder Professional Loan Repayment
Program are being accepted through Wednesday, February 15, 2023. Completed
applications and supporting documents must be emailed to PCRH@odh.ohio.gov.

The goal of the Ohio Substance Use Disorder Professional Loan Repayment Program (Ohio
SUDLRP) is to increase access to SUD treatment for underserved communities and
populations. In exchange for loan repayment assistance, clinicians commit to practice for
two years at an eligible site in a Health Professional Shortage Area (HPSA), as well as in
other high-burdened SUD areas of the state, accept Medicare and Medicaid, and see clients
regardless of ability to pay.

The following disciplines are eligible to apply:
e C(Certified Nurse Midwife (CNM)
Clinical Nurse Specialist (CNS)
Licensed Independent Chemical Dependency Counselor (LICDC)
Licensed Independent Marriage and Family Therapist (LIMFT)
Licensed Independent Social Worker (LISW)
Licensed Professional Clinical Counselor (LPCC)
Nurse Practitioner (NP)
Pharmacist (RPh)
Physician (DO/MD)
Physician Assistant (PA)
Clinical or Counseling Psychologist (PsyD/PhD)
Registered Nurse (RN)

For more information and access to the application packet, please visit the program
webpage at: https://odh.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odh/know-our-programs/primary-care-
office/workforce-programs and click on the “Ohio Substance Use Disorder Professional Loan
Repayment Program” tab.

Please note that if you choose to unsubscribe from receiving emails, this unsubscribes you from all
emails that are sent by the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy, including renewal reminders. If you
believe you have unsubscribed in error, please email contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov for assistance. If
you would like to change the email address, please log into your eLicense Ohio account to update
the email address on file.
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